
Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of December 9, 2014:  

 

14-317SUP  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a 
Specific Use Permit Request for an Event Center (Five 
Star Concierge), Located Approximately 80 Feet East of 
Tennessee Street and on the North Side of Davis Street 

 
Mr. Matt Robinson, Planning Manager for the City of McKinney, explained the 

specific use permit request.  He stated that Staff recommends approval of the proposed 

specific use permit for an event center use. 

The applicant was not present at the meeting. 

Chairman Franklin opened the public hearing and called for comments.  There 

being none, the Commission unanimously approved the motion by Commission 

Member Stevens, seconded by Commission Member McReynolds, to close the public 

hearing and recommend approval of the specific use permit per Staff’s 

recommendations, with a vote of 7-0-0. 

Chairman Franklin stated that the recommendation of the Planning and Zoning 

Commission will be forwarded to the City Council meeting on January 6, 2015. 

 

 

 

 


